Our property is 2.25 acres on the sloped ground. But that relatively small parcel had a great diversity of conifers including cedar, red fir, white fir, Douglas fir, white pine and ponderosa pine. Everywhere else in are does not have this diversity. Now it is all gone, save for a few of the more common ones. 
Sure, if we can make firewood or possibly even lumber, we'll get something out of it, but it will require a small mill. We understand that PG&E had to cut down trees along their power line, but by what right did they have to haul the trees away without our permission? None! It was thievery, plain and simple. 
Fortunately, I was there when crew was still removing downed trees from upslope and able to make them stop, but the great majority was stolen by PG&E without our permission. Our little forest that we managed and cared for us much more than board feet. As we mentioned, it was incredibly diverse, everyday we enjoyed working in it and taking evening walks. It provided a home for bats, squirrels of several varieties, badgers, dozens of different birds, skunks, foxes, a bear, bobcats and an occasional lion. Now, our little forest is deadly silent. Nothing, not even us, live there any longer. 
Our little forest is MUCH more that board feet! 

We also had multiple terraces of flower beds originally planted in the 1970s. These terraces were surrounded by rock walls and walkways. Very beautiful, but all gone now.
